
Dear Chairwoman Williams & members of the Labor committee,  
 
    Having contractors using a steady supply of Rhode Island trained apprentices is critical to work on 
public works projects like school construction in order for it to be built carefully. As we look to hopefully 
build our way out of the pandemic and accelerate our recovery through proposals to expand/extend the 
state's school construction program, H 7027 is a critical bill to pass. In order to ensure that projects are 
both built to scale and standard, it is key to have these kind of requirements. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Jordan Goyette 
114 Uphill Avenue 
Warwick, RI 02886 
goyettejordan@yahoo.com 
401-527-4415 
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